
 

Miss Basinger’s 

First Grade Newsletter 

March 9, 2017 

 

Open House is tonight 
at 5:30! Check out our 
PLTW, literacy, and 

math centers!  

 

 

This is what we studied: 

• The word of the week: cooperation. We must learn to live together as 

brothers or perish together as fools.  

• We read different versions of Cinderella and Little Red Riding Hood this week 

and compared them. We also talked about which lparts of the world each fairy 

tale came from on a map.  

• We worked on putting Cinderella vocabulary  words in 

 alphabetical order. 

• Acrostic poems (Our word is Cinderella)  

 

• Making invitations from the Prince to the ball. 

• We practiced (and will perform tomorrow) a Readers’ Theatre in the points of 

view of the Prince and Cinderella.  

• We continued working on 2-D (flat) and 3-D (fat/you can hold, stack/roll) 

shapes.  

• We continued to work on the fractions ½, ¼, and 1/3.  

• Telling time to the half-hour.  

• Collecting dimes, nicke;ls, and pennies and adding the total for the week. 

Lost and Found will be donated 

tomorrow! Please come check it 

out if your child is missing some 

items! (lunch boxes, water 

bottles, trinkets included) 

Upcoming Events: 
Mar 13-17- Spring Break! (Have a blast!)  

Mar 20-24 Jump Rope for Heart week (If you 
send Money, please make sure it is in a sealed, 
labeled envelope with the Jump Rope for heart 
slip 

Mar 24- Clusters begin!! (Fridays: 2-3 pm) 


